
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2021 
 
 
 
 

Technicolor: Notification of availability of the financial interim report 
for the half-year ended June 30, 2021 

 
 
 
 
In accordance with Article 221-4-V of the general regulation of the Autorité des marchés financiers 
(AMF), Technicolor announces that its half-year financial report as of June 30, 2021 is available to the 
public and has been filed with the AMF on July 30, 2021. 
 
This document may be viewed on the Company’s website: www.technicolor.com under the heading 
“Regulated Information”. 
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About Technicolor 

www.technicolor.com – Follow us: @Technicolor – linkedin.com/company/technicolor 

Technicolor shares are on the Euronext Paris exchange (TCH) and traded in the USA on the 
OTCQX marketplace (OTCQX: TCLRY). 


